
 
FREE WEBINAR 

PPP Loan Forgiveness:  All Will Be Forgiven…Maybe 

 

We are reaching the point where the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) is coming to its end.  Small 

businesses everywhere are hoping – and expecting – that the loans they received to get them through an 

exceedingly difficult time will now be forgiven.  But will they?  What happens if they are – and what happens if 

they are not?  What do you need to do in preparation – and what will you need to do afterwards? 

 

Join Laddey Clark & Ryan Business Law Attorneys – Practice Leader Angelo J. Bolcato, Esq. and Shan H. 

Kadkoy, Esq. – for a free 45-minute program where they will help you understand and navigate these unfamiliar 

waters. 

 

Thursday, June 11, 2020 

10:00 – 10:45 a.m. 

Key topics will include: 

 

 Issues to be aware of when completing the application 

 The SBA’s FAQs concerning forgiveness 

 The SBA’s guidance from the interim final rule 

 Status update on the pending legislation to amend the PPP 

 

Register in advance for this webinar. 

 

Click here to register. 

  

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 

Please email questions to Kelly at keckert@lcrlaw.com, questions submitted by June 10 will be 

addressed during the webinar. 

 

PPP LOAN FORGIVENESS:  ALL WILL BE 
FORGIVEN…MAYBE 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_iQXMkBBnQqe1IGp8LEtqMw 

